
Secondary School Life In Heung Chung Is Fun 

 

On 22 September 2018, a development programme called ‘Secondary School Life In 

Heung Chung Is Fun’ was held by the guidance team in order to help S.1 students to 

understand more about their personalities and learn how to appreciate themselves and 

accept their limitations with a positive attitude.  

 

Through taking part in a variety of activities, S1 students learnt how to develop 

relationship with peers through understanding, acceptance and appreciations. 

 

 



 


